
February 23, 2024  

Ms. Andrea Boris 
Materion Advanced Materials 
407 N. 13th Street 
Milwaukee, WI 53233 

Dear Ms. Boris: 

February 15, 2024, via email to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC), you requested 
to withdraw Materion Advanced Materials export license application XSOU8857, for the export 
of 20.5 kilograms of thorium fluoride to be used at the Zhejiang Reci Laser Technology Co. Ltd. 
for non-nuclear end use in China, to be returned without action.  

If you have additional questions regarding this letter or the original application, please contact 
Ms. Joanne Savoy via email at Joanne.Savoy@nrc.gov.  NRC plans no further action on this 
application. 

Sincerely, 
2/23/2024

X Peter J. Habighorst
Peter J. Habighorst

Signed by: PETER HABIGHORST

Peter J. Habighorst, Chief 
Export Controls and Nonproliferation Branch 
Office of International Programs 




